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TRANSITION TO ICD-10: 40 DAYS TO GO
The American Hospital Association ("AHA") released a "homestretch" checklist to help hospitals verify that they are ready for the transition
from ICD-9 to ICD-10.  The AHA recommends checking internal systems, verifying external partner readiness and consideration of financial
protections.  This includes verification that their software applications have been appropriately updated to accommodate the transition.  The
checklist can be found here.

Additional resources regarding the transition to ICD-10 can be found here.

If you have questions regarding the transition to ICD-10, please contact Alisa Kuehn at 317-977-1475 or akuehn@hallrender.com or your
regular Hall Render attorney.

https://www.hallrender.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/icd10checklist.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/index.html?redirect=/ICD10/
mailto:jshort@hallrender.com

